
The District Office is pushing out the communication below, via Skyward email, 
to all 4th-grade parents on 2/12/20. 
 
Good afternoon parents, 
  
During the weeks of February 24th - March 6th all elementary schools will be 
administering the Cognitive Abilities Test (CogAT) to 4th-grade students, during 
school hours.  The CogAT assessment measures reasoning and problem-solving 
skills. There is no academic preparation needed for success with this assessment. 
Assessment results will be shared with you, through Skyward Family Access, in the 
Spring.   
 
The CogAT is one piece of data used to help determine Middle School Math 
Pathways. For information about middle school math pathways, please visit the 
District’s webpage:​ ​http://www.svsd410.org/Page/4975​. For additional 
questions, please contact the Snoqualmie Valley School District Teaching and 
Learning Office. 
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